
Institutional review board statement 

The study was reviewed and approved by the Virginia Mason Medical Center 

Institutional Review Board (IRB). Informed consent from individual patients 

was not required by the IRB given the nature of the study (retrospective 

review of medical records) and the lack of identifiable patient information in 

the study. 

 


